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Cell phone tower at NG Kerk

1 message

Heidi Hector <heidihector@afrihost.co.za> Tue, Sep 13, 2016 at 1:57 PM
To: bwatkyns@icon.co.za
Cc: Thornton RPA <thorntonrpa@gmail.com>

Dear Alderman Brian Watkyns

Thank you for meeting with Leon and | yesterday to discuss matters concerning the Thornton Ratepayers and
Residents Association. We appreciate your input and guidance and look forward to working closely with you for the
improvement and growth of the Thornton community.

Please could you forward all relevant correspondence regarding the erection of the cell phone tower on the property
of the NG Kerk. Given that the project has been approved, we would like to appeal to the council to reconsider its
position.

Any pointers from you in addressing this issue will be appreciated.
Please do not hesitate to contact me for further information.
Kind regards

Heidi Hector

072 768 1341
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